TatSﬁeld Aim High, Achieve More

Primary School

KB/DE

16" June 2023

To: All Parents of children in Year 5

Dear Parents

Year 5 Sex Education lessons
Commencing 29'" June and 7*", 14" July - Year 5 Classroom

We would like to inform you that as part of the science curriculum Year 5 will be learning about Sex
Education this summer term. The science aspect is compulsory and all children are required to partake.
Parents and Carers are invited to a meeting on Wednesday 21% June at 3.30pm, to discuss and view the
Year 5 Sex Education videos in preparation for the upcoming lessons which will be delivered by Mrs
Marshall.

The school's Sex and Relationship Education Policy is available in school for parents to read. We are
happy to discuss any particular concerns parents may have on an individual basis if you prefer.

If, in the meantime, you have any questions or concerns about the nature of these lessons, please do not
hesitate to contact Mr Bellinger, Mrs Abbs or Mrs Marshall.

Yours sincerely

/ g

Mr Kevin Bellinger

Headteacher
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